
Pepperdine
Be sure to sign and return the forms. They may be hand carried with you to the first
day of camp. Your camper will not be able to participate
without the forms in the possession of Malibu Baseball Camp LLC.

Date: _____________

Camper's First Name:_______________________________________________________

Camper's Last Name:_______________________________________________________

Street Address:_______________________________________________________

City:_______________________________________________________

State/Province:___________________  Postal Code:  __________

Country:_______________________________________________________

Home Phone: (___) - ___ - ____

Grade In September:___________________    Age In September: _____

Main Contact:       Mother   Father      Legal Guardian

First Name:_______________________________________________________

Last Name:_______________________________________________________

Street Address:_______________________________________________________

City:_______________________________________________________

State/Province:___________________

Country:_______________________________________________________

W Phone: (___) - ___ - ____

PARENT’S CONSENT and Waiver of Liability - Assumption of Risk

The undersigned parents or legal guardians (hereinafter referred to in the singular)
of ________________

___________________________ (herein referred to as .child., request that the child 
be allowed to participate at PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY in the MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC
(herein referred to as .the activities.).

This agreement shall remain in effect until MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC receives 
written notice of the cancellation of the consent or until the end of the activities
described above.In return for the child being permitted to take part in the 
activities and to use the facilities and
property of PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY AND MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC each of us makes the 
following promises and warrants the truth of the following facts:

1. I am familiar with the programs included in the activities and I understand 
officers, and employees of MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC are available to discuss the 
activities if I    should wish additional information. I also understand I am solely
responsible for the arrival and departure of my child at the beginning and end of 
each day’s program. I will    not allow my child to remain on the premises of 
PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY AND MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC after each day’s program without 
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appropriate supervision or the written    permission of PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY AND 
MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC who will have no responsibility for the supervision of my 
child at times other than during the scheduled    activities. I will inform my child
that he/she is expected to cooperate with, and follow the directions of, the persons
in charge of the activities and to act in a manner    consistent with the spirit of 
good sportsmanship and respect for the rights of others.

2. My child is in good health, and I know of no reason why he/she would be incapable
of participating in the activities. I will immediately notify the designated MALIBU 
BASEBALL    CAMP LLC supervisor if change in my child’s health or other condition 
would affect my child’s ability to participate in the activities.

3. WAIVER OF LIABILITY: I waive and release any right I, my heirs, distributees, 
guardians, legal representatives and assigns may have or acquire to make a claim 
against, sue,    attach the property of or prosecute PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY AND 
MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC or any of its members, directors, officers, agents, 
employees and affiliated    organizations (herein referred to as .the releasees.) 
for monetary damages caused by injury to my child or damage to the property of my 
child or myself arising from my    child’s participation in the activities and use 
of the facilities and property of PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY AND MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP 
LLC, whether or not the injury or damage    results from the negligence or other 
action, except intentional acts, of any of the releasees.
   
 

4. ASSUMPTION OF RISK : I am aware that the sport of baseball may involve activities
around equipment/play that may cause hazardous conditions which may include, among 
other    things, dangerous zones within batting areas, and physical contact with 
other players, balls, and equipment. With knowledge of the dangers involved, I 
voluntarily ask that my    child be allowed to take part in the activities. I ACCEPT
ANY AND ALL RISKS TO MYSELF AND MY CHILD OF INJURY, DEATH AND PROPERTY DAMAGE 
ARISING FROM PARTICIPATION IN THE    ACTIVITIES AND THE USE OF THE FACILITIES AND 
PROPERTY OF PEPPERDINE UNIVERSITY AND MALIBU BASEBALL CAMP LLC WHETHER OR NOT CAUSED
BY THE NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER ACTION, EXCEPT    INTENTIONAL ACTS, OF ANY OF THE 
RELEASEES.
   
 

I HAVE CAREFULLY READ THIS AGREEMENT AND FULLY UNDERSTAND ITS CONTENTS. I AM AWARE 
THE AGREEMENT INCLUDES A WAIVER OF LIABILITY AND AN ASSUMPTION OF RISK AND I SIGN IT
OF MY OWN FREE WILL.

Dated: ______________

Parent Legal Guardian

SIGNATURE ______________________________________

[Print Name] _______________________________________

AUTHORIZATION TO CONSENT TO TREATMENT OF A MINOR

The undersigned parent or guardian of _ , a minor, does hereby consent to any 
emergency x-ray, anesthetic, medical or surgical treatment and hospital care which 
is deemed advisable by, and is to be rendered under the general or special 
supervision of any physician or surgeon licensed under the provision of the Medical 
Practice Act.
It is understood that this authorization is given in advance of any specific 
diagnosis, treatment, or
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hospital care being required but is given to provide authority and power on the part
of our aforesaid agent(s) to give specific consent to any and all such diagnosis, 
treatment or hospital care which the aforementioned physician in the exercise of his
best judgment may deem advisable; and neither said agent or any organization 
involved assumes financial responsibility for exercising this action.
This authorization is given pursuant to the provisions of Sections 25.8 of the Civil
Code of California.

1. Family Doctor ____________________________

Phone Numbers _______________________________

2. Persons To Contact In Case Of An Emergency:

Name ____________________

Phone ___________________

Name ____________________

Phone ___________________

3. Medical Concerns Or Any Learning Disabilities:____________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________
                                               

4. Known Allergies __________________________________________________________

5. Hospital Insurance Plan

Name _________________________________

Number _______________________________

THIS AUTHORIZATION SHALL REMAIN EFFECTIVE UNTIL REVOKED IN WRITING.

SIGNATURE ____________________________

Street Address _________________________________

City _______________ State ___________ Zip _____________

Mother’s Phone Numbers (Hm) _____________________ (Wk) ______________________

Father.s Phone Numbers (Hm) _____________________ (Wk) ______________________

OR Legal Guardian’s Phone Numbers (Hm) ___________(Wk) ______________________
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Malibu Baseball Technology Policy

Dear Parents,
Aside from the fact that cell phones are expensive and can get lost or stolen and 
that physical camp environment is not kind to such items, there is a fundamental 
problem with having cell phones at camp. 
Another drawback of having cell phones in camp is many of them have built-in 
cameras. Another concern is the use of devices that are capable of playing video. 
There have been cases around the country of campers bringing inappropriate 
downloaded images and video clips or movies on these devices to camps and sharing 
them with other campers. To lessen the possibility of this happening we have decided
to ban all devices that are capable of showing video, movies or downloaded images. 
We believe that photographs help preserve those wonderful camp memories and 
encourage campers to bring cameras to camp, but would prefer them to be of the 
disposable or film variety. Like cell phones, digital cameras are expensive and 
could be lost or stolen and have the capability to upload digital images online. We 
reserve the right to view the images on any camera if we feel that there has been 
inappropriate behavior.

Please help us maintain a safe environment and explain this to your children. You 
should know that any camper that takes a compromising photograph of another camper 
or staff member and uploads it to the Internet or makes it public in any way may be 
subject to dismissal from camp or may not be allowed to return. If a law is broken, 
the appropriate authorities will be notified. 

 
Profanity and tobacco are prohibited at Malibu Baseball Camp.

You can help by talking with your child before they leave for camp and telling them 
that if they are having a problem, with anything, please contact one of the adults 
immediately, whether it is their coach, the Head Counselor, the Director of camp or 
athletic trainer.
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